
Student Laptop Distribution 2024 

Titans, 

Sugar Land Middle School will begin distributing laptops today. On Monday, August 
5th through Wednesday, August 7th, we will serve walk-ins from 9:00 a.m. until 11: a.m. and 
then from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. Any student will be allowed to come to campus that day to pick 
up their laptop, regardless of grade level. Please enter the building through the front circle 
drive, where you will then be directed where to pick up your device. 

Parents and students must present their student ID or be able to give their ID number to 
distribution personnel when they arrive. 

Parents may pick up in the student’s place if they are a verified guardian in Skyward and can 
show a valid photo ID, however, it is highly encouraged that students be present to receive 
their laptop. This is because there are several steps the student must complete to put the 
laptop in their name. 

For additional information, please visit https://www.fortbendisd.com/equipped 
 
Sincerely, 

Dr. Latoya Garrett, 
Principal 
Sugar Land Middle School 

 

https://www.fortbendisd.com/equipped

